
From: Malone, Michelle [mailto:Michelle.Malone@qg.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2011 5:36 PM 
To: Donna Jackson; Phyllis Vaccari; Ann Williams; Charles Frierson; Chris Gibson; 
chrismooreplumbing@yahoo.com; Darrel Dover; Harold Perrin; John Street; Mike Fears; 
Rennell Woods Contact; Charles Coleman 
Cc: Brian Malone; 'Danna Johnson' 
Subject: RE: Annexation of proposed fairgrounds site 
Importance: High 
 
Think of it this way: 
 
The Fair Board cannot have it both ways.  
 

1) If they own the land (we have recorded from a public meeting that they have purchased 
it), the petition to annex seems like it could not be a valid, legal document. The petition is 
being filed by the supposed homeowners, none of which appear to say anything 
concerning The Craighead Co. Fair Association, who is the legal entity running the fair. 
If CCFA has purchased the land, the petition should be null and void and required to be 
re-applied. The meeting was recorded to show you all the attitude of the Fair Board just 
as it was shown back in 1996. It is part of the minutes. It was legally recorded since it 
was not only a public meeting, but according to all we could find on the laws concerning 
it was that at least one person participating in the conversation had to be aware of it being 
recorded. It was not hidden. 4 different people recorded. Most openly had the devices 
laying in the open. 

 
2) If they do not own the land, why would they not own it if they are going to relocate 

regardless? There has been no purchase recorded anywhere that we can find in legal 
documents. It has not closed, or if it had…..See Above. 
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